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12th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to hold a ‘Rehome a Book’ sale on 27th January 2023.  

In order for this event to be a success, we would like children to donate children’s books 

(appropriate for a child between 4-11 years old) to the sale. This could be a book that 

your child has already read and is happy to part with, or perhaps a book that isn’t age 

appropriate for them anymore. If you would like to donate more than one book to clear a 

shelf at home, then please feel free, as this would be a huge help in making our book sale 

a success and we would be very appreciative! 

These donated books will then be put on sale, during the school day, for either 50p or £1. 

If your child would like to rehome a book, tokens will be available to buy over parent pay. 

New or old, it is always exciting choosing a book which takes you on a new adventure! 

Hopefully, all of the donated books will find a new home, however if not, we will open up 

the sale after school for parents to visit too, where cash will be accepted.  

The money that we raise will be used to improve the reading resources we have in school, 

such as providing new books for the library. 

Please start donating books as soon as possible by passing them on to your class teacher 

– the earlier, the better!  

Thank you in advance for your support, 

Your School Council.  

 

 


